Office of School Board Members March 28, 2001
Board Meeting of April 18, 2001

Ms. Betsy H. Kaplan, Member

SUBJECT: REPORT ON THE EVENTS LEADING TO AND INCLUDING THE SITE
PURCHASE FOR STATE SCHOOL “PPP” (JOHN A. FERGUSON SENIOR
HIGH SCHOOL)

Recent newspaper articles and letters have raised questions concerning the circumstances
leading to the land purchase for State School “PPP”. So much has been printed and said
that the Board should hear from staff what actually happened.

ACTION PROPOSED BY

MS. BETSY H. KAPLAN: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida,
direct the Superintendent to have a verbal report
presented by staff to the Board at the earljest time
possible.
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